
Government of Manipur
Directorate of University and Higher Education

Imphal, the 3rd September, 2022

To
The Principal
Kumbi College, Kumbi

Sub: Appreciation Awards, 2021-22

Sir,
I am to refer to the above subject and to inform you that the Department of Higher

Education, Government of Manipur has decided to present Appreciation Award, 2021-22 to

Kumbi College, Kumbi for its contribution towards overall development of the college during

2021-22.

2. It is, therefore, requested to receive the Award on the State Level Teachers’ Day Celebration

function to be held on 5th September, 2022 at City Convention Centre, Palace Compound,

Imphal.

Yours faithfully

(Dr. Rangitabali Waikhom)
Director of University & Hr. Edn.

Government of Manipur
Copy to:

1. PS to the Hon’ble Minister (Education), Manipur
2. PS to Commissioner (HTE), Government of Manipur
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